
AISWCD  would like to recognize former  employees and associate directors   

during the opening  session of this years summer conference. The  continued 

support of our former employees has been a huge part of our growth and suc-

cesses. Such a  great  commitment  deserves to be recognized. 

 

If you  know of a  former associate director or employee that should be recog-

nized  please fill out the form below.  

Deadline to apply  May 15, 2017 

AISWCD  Would like to express our  great  

appreciation for your efforts 

AISWCD, 4285 North Walnut Street Road, Springfield, IL 62707 

Phone: 217-744-3414   Email: Kaila.Long@aiswcd.org   Fax: 217-744-3420 

www.aiswcd.org 


